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Cupernham Infant School 
Together we care, we learn and we enjoy success 
 

Headteacher:  Mrs. Lesley Clark 

Bransley Close, Romsey, Hampshire, SO51 7JT 

Tel & fax:  01794 514494     Email:  adminoffice@cupernham-inf.hants.sch.uk 
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Dear Parents, 

 

Educational  Visit:  Bluereef, Portsmouth – Wednesday 24th April 2019 

 

We are writing to confirm details for the visit to Bluereef Aquarium on Wednesday 24th April 

2019.  We will be leaving school after registration and returning during school hours so that 

you can collect your child at the normal time. 

 

To aid the smooth running and as the children will be outside for some of the day, please 

could you ensure that: 

 

All children wear a named school jumper/cardigan and trousers or leggings. A named 

waterproof coat with a hood which will zip up easily.   

 

All children should wear secure, non slip shoes.  Trainers would be most suitable. NO 

SANDALS PLEASE. 

 

It will be necessary for the children to carry their packed lunches in a small back pack.  This 

will allow them to have their hands free,  NO chocolate biscuits/bars/sweets, fizzy drinks 

or glass containers, please!!!!!!  Please provide a bottle of water for the children to have 

during the day. 

 

No money is needed.   

 

If sunny weather is forecast please ensure you have put sun cream on your child and they have 

a sun hat.  Should your child require travel sickness medicine please ensure it is given to them 

before school.   

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Mrs Platt 

Year R Teacher 
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